
 
 
      June 19, 2007 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  Castleview Development Water-Works Corporation – Initial Tariff Schedule 

and Rate filing 
 
Dear Secretary Billing: 
 
 The attached Initial Tariff Schedule PSC No. 1 – Castleview Development Water-
Works Corporation is transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission of the State of New York, to become effective November 1, 2007.   
 
 Pursuant to Public Service Law, Section 89-e, the company is making this filing 
more than 120 days prior to serving its first customer.  Castleview will serve the Chippewa Bay 
Housing Development, Dubois Road, in the Town of Hammond, St. Lawrence County.   
 
 The rates are designed to generate at full development approximately $36,785 in 
total revenue and approximately a 10.7% pre-tax rate of return on $113,039 in rate base.  The 
company will serve 29 customers.  The quarterly service charge is proposed at $260 and the 
usage rate at $5.22 per thousand gallons.   
    
 Since this is an initial tariff filing and no customers are being served, publication 
of the proposed rates is not required.  Customers will be advised of the proposed rates prior to 
entering into any agreements to purchase property at the subdivision.  After the rates have been 
approved, the customers will be advised of the actual rate. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Patrick Pfohl, President 
        Castleview Development Water-Works Corp. 
 
Enc. 
      
 
    

Received: 06/19/2007


